
Property Maintenance held on 26 September 2024; 

 

26/24/25 TO RECEIVE A REPORT ON SALTASH WATERSIDE PUBLIC 

CONVENIENCES AND SHEDS AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 

EXPENDITURE. 

Members discussed the report received and contained within the circulated reports pack on the 

progress made with Network Rail regarding a lease for the Waterside toilets and sheds.  

Members were pleased with the engagement with Network Rail and their willingness to 

proceed with a 99-year lease. 

Members discussed various possibilities for the area and the need for a project proposal to be 

drafted. 

It was proposed by Councillor Dent, seconded by Councillor Peggs and RESOLVED: 

1. To RECOMMEND to the Services Committee to be held on 10 October to provide 

delegated authority to the Town Clerk to further engage with Network Rail to start the 

99-year lease proceedings for the Waterside toilets and sheds; 

 

Subject to the Services Committee approval: 

 

2. To provide delegated authority to the Development and Engagement Manager to 

prepare a project report including any funding opportunities for the development of the 

Waterside toilets and sheds reporting back to 28 October 2024 Property Maintenance 

meeting; 

 

3. To revisit the project at the 28 October 2024 Property Maintenance five-year plan 

setting meeting. 

 

 


